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Question Response 
Tony Nutt Questions 
1. Are you the board member responsible for representing the interests of 
Licensed Post Offices across the country on the Australia Post Board?  
If so: 
a. How many times in the past 12 months have you visited a Licensed Post 
Office? 
i. Were any of these located in rural, regional or remote Australia? 
b. How do you engage and consult with licensees and employees, and how 
frequently? 
c. How do you ensure fair representation of rural and regional licensed post 
offices to inform the positions and decisions you put forwards at Australia 
Post Board meetings? 

1. No – no individual member of the board is made responsible for representing the interests of licensed post 
offices. 
a. Not applicable. 
i. Not applicable. 
b. Not applicable. 
c. Not applicable 

 


